
New  Bedford  Public  Schools
and  administrative  offices
reopening
Four  schools  –  Campbell,  Jacobs,  Taylor  and  Winslow  will
remain closed due to power outages

New Bedford Public Schools and administrative offices will
reopen  Thursday,  October  28,  2021,  except  for  Campbell,
Jacobs, Taylor and Winslow Elementary Schools – they will
remain closed due to power outages. Essential staff of the
closed schools are expected to report to work.
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